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Individuals Elected to National Honor Societies 
 
 
 
In a program unique to Sigma Phi, since 1963 the Standing & Advisory Committee has honored brothers 
elected to membership in any of several national senior honor societies. 
 
This recognition program has a very straightforward objective:  To promote scholarship, leadership, and 
character among the Society's members. 
 
So that award recipients may be properly recognized, the Scholastic Recognition Committee asks that all 
chapters and/or their alumni organizations provide the following information for each award recipient: 
 
 • Individual's full, proper name and initiation year 
 
 • Name of honorary society 
 
 • When the honor was conferred 
 
 • The cost of the organization's basic insignia/pin (not entire initiation fee) 
 
 • Address to which reimbursement is to be sent, if requested 
 
In addition to having his achievement(s) announced at a convention and in the Society's publications, each 
honored brother will be reimbursed for the cost of his insignia if he so requests. With a variety of insignia 
being offered by some honor societies, some of them very expensive, there is a $135 cap on the 
reimbursable cost. 
 
The roster of national senior honor societies recognized by Sigma Phi evolves as the societies continuously 
realign and new ones emerge.  
 
Additional Honor Society Recognition program information can be obtained by contacting Dan Neumann, 
F’71, the Society’s Scholastic Recognition Chairman, at dca120@sbcglobal.net. 
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